Kristen Bruner

I agree with the plan to remediate and address the high-level radioactive liquid waste at the Hanford
Nuclear Reservation, but transporting it in liquid form poses significant risks. Before any shipment,
the waste should be solidified using available technology. I strongly urge state and federal
authorities to enforce this safer approach for moving nuclear materials.



